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ELDERS 

Jim Conn, 676-7954 

Bruce Pierce, 777-9823 

Bill Werner, 254-0283 

 

MINISTER 

Scott Clements 

321-480-6202 

 

MINISTRY LEADERS 
 

Paul Cowdrey, Outreach 

815-262-9830 
 

Joe Montello, Facilities 

321-779-2259 

 

Chris Ankersen, Facilities 

321-749-3244 

 

Willie Bryant, Worship 

321-543-0889 

 

Diane Kromko, Education 

321-960-3464 

 

Kristina Anderson, Education 

Text 321-355-0899 

 

Margaret Wahtera, Food Pantry 

321-960-5227 

 

WiFi password: matthew1 
 

——————————————————————————————————-- 

 

Any bulletin info or prayer  

requests can be emailed to:   

satellitebeachchurchofchrist@ 
gmail.com 

 

All submissions are required prior 
to 9am Thursday 

 

Sermons are recorded. If you 
missed one, please go to our web-
site:  satbchcofc.org 

 

 

Food Pantry Hours 

Wednesday, 2—4 p.m. 

Saturday, 9—11 a.m. 

SATELLITE BEACH CHURCH OF CHRIST  
104 NE 3rd Street, Satellite Beach, FL 32937 

321-779-4688 
Satbchcofc.org         satellitebeachchurchofchrist@gmail.com 

Assembly Times 
Sunday Morning 

Bible Study, 9:30 a.m.; Worship and Children’s Bible Hour, 10:30 

Sunday Evening, 6:00 p.m., Worship and Fellowship 

Wednesday Evening 

Dollar Dinner, 6:00 p.m.; Worship and Fellowship, 7:00 p.m. 

  June 30    July 7 

Song Leader Scott Clements   John Wahtera 

Scripture Reading Bruce Pierce   Jim Conn 

Opening Prayer Paul Cowdrey   Bruce Pierce 

Communion Reuben Jackson   DuWayne Aikins 

Sermon  Jim Conn    Scott Clements 

Closing Prayer Chris Ankersen   Reuben Jackson 

Communion Servers   Joe Montello, Bruce Pierce, Bill Werner, Chris Ankersen 

Greeters  Paul and Belinda   DuWayne and Charlene 

Nursery Care Patti M.     Belinda  

 

Communion Preparation Schedule 

June—Vogt    July— Atha       August—Available 
 

Nursery Care Today 
June 23 Linda C.   

June Birthdays & Anniversaries 
 

3—Jim Anderson 
9 Sonny White 
16—Bill Munro, Carol Burkard 
21—Jeff & Maggie Shepherd 
23—Sammy & Stephanie Mumme 
 

July Birthdays  and Anniversaries 
2—Linda Conn 
10—Sandra Vangorder, Dave Autry 
13—Renee Munro 
14—Scott Clements, Joe Montello 
19—Darryl and Diane Kromko  
20—Paul Cowdrey, Makayla Stiglich 
23—John Wahtera 
28—London Foster 
29—Chris Ankersen 
31—Bill and Thelma Werner 

Greeters,  
Jim and Linda 

Song Leader, John Wahtera  
Scripture Reading, Paul Cowdrey 
Opening Prayer, DuWayne Aikins 
Communion/Offering, Bill Werner 
Sermon, Scott Clements — Have Hope 
Closing Comments, Bill Werner 
Closing Prayer, Bruce Pierce 

Find us online at  

www.facebook.com/

SatelliteBeach 

ChurchofChrist 

Attendance 6/16/2019 

Class 20 

Worship 62 

Wednesday 43 

1 Peter 3:8-12 

8 Finally, all of you, be like-minded, be sympathetic, love one another, be      

compassionate and humble. 9 Do not repay evil with evil or insult with insult. 

On the contrary, repay evil with blessing, because to this you were called so that 

you may inherit a blessing. 10 For, 

“Whoever would love life and see good days must keep their tongue from evil 

and their lips from deceitful speech. 

11 They must turn from evil and do good; they must seek peace and pursue it. 

12 For the eyes of the Lord are on the righteous and his ears are attentive to 

their prayer, but the face of the Lord is against those who do evil 

Lord’s Table 
 

Joe Montello 
Bruce Pierce 
Bill Werner 

Chris Ankersen 
 



Family Happenings 

Calendar of Upcoming Events  

Prayer Needs 
   
 Mary Jane Saldutti has just discovered that she has stage 4 pancreatic 
cancer. Her doctors have told her that her treatment will have to be aggressive. 
Please pray for her healing and God’s strength and peace.  
 
 Bobby (Boyd), a relative of Linda B., has stage 4 Liver Cancer, and it is 
spreading. Pray for her and her family.  
 

 Dave and Sue Autry ask for prayers that they can be used to Glorify God 
in a new way with Dave’s new diagnosis of Parkinson’s Disease.  
 
 Rose Drake has requested prayers for both of her daughters, Jamie and 
Christie, who are pregnant and due in August.  

 
 Kristina Anderson has requested prayers for Megan Konicki, Dawson’s 
mom, who is having debilitating migraines.  
 
 Denise McCullough, daughter of Paula and Reuben, is suffering from 
stress related illness and needs prayer for healing.  
 
 Joe and Randa Ford are struggling with illness and need prayer for    
healing and recovery.  
 
 Jim Andersen requests prayers for hope and a job in Palm Bay.  
  
 Marilyn Notgrass, Belinda Cowdrey’s mom, is having issues with         
dizziness. Her doctors are running tests. Please pray that they will determine a 
cause so they can render further aid.  
 
 Kelsey Head, Linda B.’s 22 yr old granddaughter, has been diagnosed 
with Rheumatoid arthritis and Fibromyalgia. Please pray for her.  

 
 Danny Kromko, Diane’s son, has some opportunities at work. Please pray 
that they work out well for him.  

Road Trip To Tarpon Springs - Any women who have signed up for the 

road trip need to have the money submitted to Linda B., Connie F. or 

Belinda C. by July 1.  

Ladies Night Out—Thursday, June 27 6pm El Chico Café, 1751 Evans Rd. 

Melbourne, 32904 

You are cordially invited to a  

July 4th and Matthew Weede Air Force Retirement Celebration.  

Place: DuWayne & Charlene Aikins - 4320 Canard Rd. Melbourne. Time: 

Between 2 and 6 pm. Please bring a portable chair and pool attire. Please 

RSVP to DuWayne at 321-372-4679 or Charlene at 321-372-4678.  

Prayer Needs 

 Eunice Conn had surgery on her toe. Please pray for her quick   

recovery.  

 Sonny and Joy White are back in town. Joy is not feeling well. 

Please pray for her.  

Love INC., our partners in Christ, have asked the church to make an effort to get       

mature Christians to volunteer as Client mentors at Love INC.  They also requested 

items for the personal care pantry. (laundry soap, shampoo, toothpaste, toilet      

tissue, toothbrushes, bar soap, dish washing detergent). There is also a need for 

men and boys clothing for Village Thrift. 

Starting next week, there will be a box for donations in the back of the fellowship hall. 


